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I hereby state my significant opposition to SB 210. There is no sound logic why our 

successful mandatory mail in voting system should be changed. It vastly increases 

turnout of registered voters. A move to make in-person, single day voting the default 

will grossly disadvantage Oregon citizens and is blatantly a backhanded attempt at 

voter suppression.  

 

VOTE NO ON SB 210!! 


